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Advisory Board recommends application for the preservation of the Jewish cemetery in Hohenems

05 Nov 2013

The application of the Society for the Preservation of the Jewish cemetery in Hohenems for the preservation of the Jewish cemetery in Hohenems
(sub-project 1) is duly submitted and unanimously recommended for submission to the Board of Trustees for approval by the Advisory Board.

The Advisory Board of the Fund issues approval of the completed project survey of burial sites and cemetery database.



